
GWS MEMO18/6/93

To: Ground Water Survey

FROM: SASOL Kitui - S.M. Mutiso.

Re: WELL CONSTRUCTION

Construction of wells will start in the beginning of July 1993. Recruited fundis 
will be working together with David Kithuku initially to ensure uniformity of 
construction procedures and product.

It is deemed that this could be an ideal time for the firm to advise on 
variation of constructional procedures based on soil types as per earlier 
discourses.


